
Ladies and gentlemen, thank you for being here today. I've noticed that 

there are a few common misconceptions about our course, and I want to 

take a moment to clarify these. 

First, some of you think that you need prior experience in this subject 

to succeed. This isn't true. Our course is designed for beginners, and 

we'll cover all the foundational elements you need to understand the 

material. 

Another misconception is that the course workload is overwhelming. While 

it's true that this course requires commitment and effort, remember that 

we have resources in place to support you. Our study groups, office 

hours, and online materials are there to help you manage your time and 

assignments effectively. 

Finally, there's a belief that grades are based solely on exams. In 

reality, we consider a range of evaluations, including class 

participation, projects, and quizzes, to give you a well-rounded 

assessment. 

I hope this clears up any confusion, and I encourage you to reach out if 

you have more questions. Together, we'll make this a successful learning 

experience. Thank you. 


